Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: Maury Kurtz <myktz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 10:33 AM

To: Pearson, Rayne (UTC)

Subject: RE: Staff Response UW-143181 & 143330 -Motion for Summary Determination
Thank you,

M. Kurtz

From: Pearson, Rayne (UTC) [mailto:rpearson@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Maury Kurtz

Cc: Shearer, Brett (UTC); 'Ed Johnson'; 'George McKay'; Walter Ayers

Subject: RE: Staff Response UW-143181 & 143330 -Motion for Summary Determination

Hello Mr. Kurtz,
| can give you until 8 a.m. on Monday, December 15.
Thank you,

Rayne Pearson

From: Maury Kurtz [mailto:myktz@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 9:48 AM

To: Pearson, Rayne (UTC)

Cc: Shearer, Brett (UTC); 'Ed Johnson'; 'George McKay'; Walter Ayers

Subject: Staff Response UW-143181 & 143330 -Motion for Summary Determination

Judge Pearson-

The Newaukum Water System, Board of Directors, has reviewed the Staff’s response to our request for Summary
Determination, and find many issues that are either not applicable to jurisdiction, are inaccurate or are a distortion of
the intent of the law. We need to respond to these items before your final review and decision. Brett Shearer advises
me that | need to work directly with you for your agreement to accept this response and the due date. We would like
the due date to be 12/16/2014.

Your acceptance will be appreciated,
Maurice Kurtz

Chairman of the Board
Newaukum Water System, Inc.



